
Donor Appreciation Month

This month, along with many other organizations, MMS is celebrating Donor Appreciation Month! Thank

you so much for your support – we need and appreciate you!!

We are immensely grateful for your generosity! . Showing appreciation for our

donors has been a priority of Anna Dengel and MMS since the beginning of our

Society.  We thought you would enjoy this delightful cartoon that was included in

an MMS newsletter in 1958.  We continue in that spirit today. Once again, thank

you for your support!  We appreciate you!

CONNECT WITH US

www.medicalmissionsisters.org

Unsubscribe

Manage your preferences | Opt Out using TrueRemove™

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100064693750911
https://www.instagram.com/medicalmissionsistersus/
https://open.spotify.com/show/0zq1T8ZW0UMIkCRjehkEZU?si=d2e8af06cc70413e
http://www.medicalmissionsisters.org/
mailto:sgannon@medicalmissionsisters.org?subject=Unsubscribe&body=I%20no%20longer%20wish%20to%20receive%20mass%20emails%20from%20MMS.%20Thank%20you.


Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails.
View this email online.

8400 Pine Road | Philadelphia, PA 19111 US

This email was sent to .
To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.

Subscribe to our email list.

https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/signup/1903844/1904973.629639501/
https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/signup/1903844/1904973/?v=a

